
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING 

Wednesday, March 20, 2013 
Elementary Principal’s Office 

9:00 a.m. 
 

Chair Kellie Loeb called the meeting to order.  Members Present were:  Kellie Loeb, Carol O’Neil, Andrew 

Swanson, Lisa Krohn, Eric Ranzen, Kristine Blakeley, and Mike Garvey. 

 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted. 

 

Motion by O’Neil/Swanson to adopt the agenda as posted removing item 5. 

 

NOTE:  The two student groups requested to present in April instead of today. 

 

After last month’s discussion about a need for study/contact with teacher’s time, the Committee 

discussed the structure and requested  the Administrative team put together a daily schedule to be 

presented at the April committee meeting. 

 

Mr. Ranzen presented a draft of the Cum Laude system.  The Administrators will fine tune and develop 

an implementation plan to be presented to the Committee. 

 

The Committee endorsed a community service graduation requirement beginning with the class of 2017. 

 

Mr. Ranzen presented a copy of Lake Mills High School’s Exit Portfolio Protocol.  The Committee 

endorsed a required Exit Portfolio with a capstone interview as a graduation requirement. 

 

Mrs. Frank will be invited to the April Committee meeting to present the portfolio options already 

included in our student planning software. 

 

Motion by Swanson/O’Neil to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

 

 

 

Dr. Michael P. Garvey, 

Superintendent 

 

 


